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PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Meeting Report October 2nd,2017.

 Welcome to our Guest Speaker, all members and visitors.

 Our Club Board Meeting which was to be held at my house at 38 Hoddle Street on Sunday was deferred due to long weekend travels and various other 

celebrations. A short board meeting will be held after today’s meeting.

 Another plug for the Moonee Valley Art Show as now is the time to approach any contacts you may have to offer them a sponsorship “deal they 

cannot refuse”   and a super way to promote their businesses.



❖ On Saturday Alex and I in the morning and Bruce and Judith in the afternoon manned a table in the foyer of Bunnings, Highpoint promoting the “Lift 

the Lid” campaign. This is to promote mental health with Australian Rotary Health collecting funds for research into mental health. We were in direct 

line with the sausage sizzle manned by the Royal Children’s Hospital team which were doing a roaring trade. We were quite quiet as we were not 

selling anything that we had the opportunity to speak to a number of people regarding Rotary and mental health. We collected a small amount of 

money which will be directed to ARH.



❖ Alex and I had the pleasure and privilege of attending the Spirit of Moonee Valley Community Awards 2017, where Joe nominated Mark Tognon for 

the Contribution to Family award. He was 1 of 3, nominees and I will let him tell the whole story. Mark’s mum, Sharon, was there as his guest. We 

were on the same table as the nominee for Contribution to Neighbourhood was sitting and he is received the award for that category. Hopefully he 

could come here one day and present is life story with regard to mental health and his volunteer work in the developing a positive social network.



❖ We are scheduled to do a Woolworth’s BBQ on this coming Sunday and we need a few volunteers for the set up shift from about 9 .30 and then the 

second shift till about 3.30. 





PRESIDENT’S REPORT CONTINUED AND OTHER REPORTS

❖ A reminder about our DIK dinner on Tuesday the 31st of 

October. Put it in your diary, especially our International team 

and Days for Girls. We will car pool from the Essendon Baptist 

church at 6pm that evening if anyone wants a lift.



❖ The car rally was on Sunday and Alex and I were unable to 

attend as we had a large working party of my son, his wife, 

Alex’s younger brother Warren and his son clearing out many 

of the stored items throughout house. I will let Ian or Peter let 

you know more on the day.

❖ The Soufflé Sisters are having a concert with 2 other choirs on 

the 19th of November and proceeds will be divided between 

the DFG and The Olive Way. Flyers will be on your tables.



❖ Peter Boudville of the RC of Brunswick has asked for our 

assistance in organising an ecumenical Christmas, Carol event 

at Saint Peter’s Catholic Church Keilor East on 14 December 

starting at 6 pm and completing by 9:30 pm. Further details to 

follow.

Other Reports  
Attendance – Lloyd Lancaster for last week was 78.4%. 

Care Bear – Marianne Potgieter – David Gibbs will be released from hospital and 
should hopefully be going to Lynche’s Bridge, Kensington.

Social Events – Annie Webb – On the night before Cup Day we will be holding an Ascot 
Cup Carnival Night with a black and white dress theme.  Please let Annie know of your 
intention to attend  and numbers ASAP.  anndwebb@gmail.com
Annie also thanked and congratulated Ian and Peter for organizing such a great Car 
Rally last Sunday.

Youth - Mark Tognon - Mark is honoured to have been awarded the Spirit of Moonee 
Valley Award for his contribution to family. He thanked Joe Albioli for nominating him 
and  Club Members for their congratulatory messages.  On Sunday October 15th the 
orientation for the NYSF ( National Youth Science Forum) will be held. During the RYLA 
Camp  at The Oasis Centre, Mount Evelyn in late November there will be a  midweek 
dinner hosted by the Rylarians. Anyone interested in attending should speak to Mark.

Our Mark Tognon won a Spirit of Moonee 
Valley Award for his Contribution to Family.

http://brunswick.unitingchurch.org.au/olive-way/
http://www.dgas.org.au/location/lynchs-bridge/
mailto:anndwebb@gmail.com


CLUB EVENTS



GUEST SPEAKER – CARLI COOK- CORPORATE PARTNERSHIPS COORDINATOR
FOOD BANK

Foodbank Victoria is an independent not-for-profit organization with more than 80 years’ food relief 

experience. It is the state’s oldest and largest organization its kind. It was established in 1930, in the 

Depression years and is now based  at a large  warehouse at 4/2 Somerville Road,Yarraville.

The goal of Foodbank is to source and distribute the healthy food required for all people in Victoria to 

be food secure. Sadly, for instance, one in seven children in Victoria go to school without breakfast and 

one in ten people don’t know where their next meal is coming from.

Each month Foodbank provides food for over 134,000 people, including 34,000 children.

Warehouse volunteering – Each weekday, a number of Foodbank’s regular volunteers are assisted by 

a group of corporate volunteers to pick and pack orders placed by their 451 welfare and charity 

partners. In addition to picking orders, warehouse volunteers may also be required to do other tasks 

such as sorting food and packing emergency relief hampers. 

Foodbank supplies School Breakfast Clubs  which are also in need of volunteers.

Community Groups  such as Rotary, CWA, Lions etc. and workplaces can organize Food Drives 

to assist Foodbank in collecting staple items.

The chairperson for the evening, Past President Joe Albioli, thanked Carli for her informative 

presentation and gave her our presentation memory stick as a token of our appreciation.

https://www.foodbankvictoria.org.au/get-involved/donate-funds/workplace-giving/
https://www.foodbankvictoria.org.au/
https://www.foodbankvictoria.org.au/about-us/our-work/school-breakfast-clubs/
https://www.foodbankvictoria.org.au/get-involved/donate-food/food-drives/


CAR RALLY  - OCTOBER 8TH 2017                   
A ROUNDABOUT WAY TO TOOBORAC HOTEL

On Sunday, October 8th Rotarians, 
partners and friends met at the RSL 
carpark in Hoffmans Road, obtained 
their instructions from Rally 
organizers, Peter Tomlinson and Ian 
Wright and wound their way by a 
picturesque and circuitous route to 
a mystery destination. This turned 
out to be the historic Tooborac 
Hotel in Central Victoria. We are 
very grateful to Peter and Ian for 
taking the time to prepare so 
thoroughly and to all who attended.

http://tooborachotel.com.au/


“SHOP ‘TIL YOU DROP” FUNDRAISER

Saturday, 21st October 2017

Pick up and drop off at RSL Club, Hoffman’s Rd Keilor East

Departure 7:30am – Return 6:00 – 6:30pm approximately.

$53:00 per person (includes 2-course sit down lunch & a glass of wine)

Grab some friends and family, for a fun filled day of shopping aboard a luxury coach that will take you to some of the best shopping outlets in town. A great way to start 

your Christmas shopping with no stress or worries, as well as raising funds for our International Projects

Pre-paying your Ticket is essential – or your seat will not be saved.

PAYMENT:

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS: Isabout P/L BANK: ANZ

BSB: 013706   ACCOUNT: 4981 20279  

ACCOUNT NAME: Stacey’s Shoppers  BOOKING NO: 2540

Or if preferred, cash payment can be made to Cherrie Osborn 0414 459 487

Places are limited so please get in early. 

Any queries, please contact Cherrie Osborn 0414 459 487 / Annie Webb 0409 147 685



FOR YOUR DIARY



WHAT’S NEXT?

▪

Our Club gratefully acknowledges the sponsorship we receive from the Keilor East Bendigo Community Bank and Smart Storage World to assist us in providing services 
to the Community.

Rotary Club of Keilor East meets on Monday                                   
6.30pm for 6.45pm at Keilor East RSL,
Hoffmans Rd, West Essendon
For Club Membership or Sponsorship information
Contact: Immediate President, Joe Albioli (0438133123)                                             
http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/

ROTARY GRACES

o We give thanks for our daily food. May Rotary friends and Rotary ways, help us to serve all our days.
o For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve, we give thanks.

Program Director 2017-18 
Ian Wright

http://www.bendigobank.com.au/community/our-branches/keilor-east
https://smartstorageworld.com.au/
http://www.keiloreastrotary.org/
http://www.bendigobank.com.au/community/our-branches/keilor-east
https://smartstorageworld.com.au/


OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

Birthdays 

 October

Anniversaries Rotary Anniversaries

October 16th Yewkong and Linda Lye

October
15th Chris Rundell 2012

21st Minh Nguyen 2002
26th Alex Billson 2015

 8th Lloyd Lancaster

 10th Marianne Potgieter

 14th Tina Ballos

 15th Ian Wright



MEMBER NEWS

WANTED 
More new Club Members.

Maybe Frank …. ?

F – Friends
R – Relatives
A – Acquaintances
N - Neighbours
K - Kids

We are thrilled to announce that Joy Ryan ( centre) will be joining 
Keilor East Rotary very soon. She is pictured with recently inducted 
Barbara McKeon ( left) and  Club President, Ginny Billson. 

Congratulations to Mark Tognon 
upon his Spirit of Moonee Valley 
Award.

Why not bring them along 
to a Club event soon?


